March 28, 2001 Le Mars, Iowa

The Plymouth County Board of Supervisors met in adjourned session on March 28, 2001 with all members present.	. Al
votes following are aye unless otherwise indicated.	

Minutes of the March 19th meeting were read and approved.

Representatives from AFLAC presented their plans to the board.

Motion by Spies, seconded by Kestner, to appoint Dave Vander Hamm as the review appraiser on projects BROS-CO75(74), BROS-CO75(76) and BROS-CO75(75). Motion carried.

Motion by Sitzmann, seconded by Vander Hamm, to approve:

RESOLUTION 032801

Transferring \$500,000.00 from Local Road Use Tax Fund to Farm-to-Market Fund for project STP-S-CO75(77)—5E-75.

Ayes—Philips, Kestner, Sitzmann, Vander Hamm and Spies.

Motion carried.

The hearing on budget amendment was opened at 1:00 P.M. and closed at 1:13 P.M.

Motion by Vander Hamm, seconded by Sitzmann, to adopt the budget amendment as published.

The Board adjourned at 1:50 P.M.

K. Kae Meyer, Plymouth County Auditor

Richard Philips, Chairman